
Shrewsbury Borough-Wide Yard Sale 

Saturday May 4th, 2024  

 

To participate in the Borough 

Wide Yard sale please notify 

the Clerk’s office via email or 

the phone. The deadline for 

applications to be received by 

the borough is 

 Tuesday April 30th. 

   

Maps of participating 

addresses will be available on the Borough’s website & Facebook page 

along with a hard copy at Borough Hall on the afternoon of Friday the 

3rd.  Boro Hall located at 419 Sycamore Avenue 

For more info visit www.shrewsburyboro.com 

   

http://www.shrewsburyboro.com/

